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City of Coquitlam May 26, 2025 

Notice of Annual Municipal Report  
In accordance with Sections 97-99 of the Community Charter, the City of Coquitlam is 
pleased to announce that the 2024 Annual Report is available for viewing online at 
coquitlam.ca/annualreport as of May 26, 2025. The report will be considered by Council at 
the Regular Council Meeting on June 23, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at Council Chambers of City 
Hall, which is located at 3000 Guildford Way, Coquitlam, BC. 

How do I provide input? 

If you would like to provide written input, please submit your comments to the attention 
of the City Clerk’s Office, in one of the following ways: 

 Email: clerks@coquitlam.ca with “2024 Annual Municipal Report” in the subject 
line; or 

 Regular mail or in person: City Clerk’s Office, 2nd Floor, 3000 Guildford Way, 
Coquitlam, BC, V3B 7N2. 

 
To afford Council an opportunity to review your submission, please ensure that you 
forward it to the City Clerk’s Office prior to noon on June 23, 2025.  

If you would like to provide your comments at the meeting, instructions and registration 
information for participating in the meeting can be found at 
www.coquitlam.ca/publicconsultations. The public is encouraged to register as far in 
advance of the meeting as possible. The City Clerk’s Office will compile a speakers list and 
those who have registered in advance will be given first opportunity to speak. 
 

Submissions provided, including names and addresses, will become part of the public 
record which includes the submissions being made available for public inspection at 
Coquitlam City Hall and published on the City’s website at www.coquitlam.ca/agendas. If 
you require more information regarding this process, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 
604-927-3010 or email clerks@coquitlam.ca. 

 

Jennifer Mills 
Acting Corporate Officer 


